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Mercy and compassion
On November 22, 2019, activists of the Youth Union of the Hydro technical faculty and the faculty team
organized a charity event called “Good Deed”. On December 20, 2019, on the eve of the New Year, under
the slogan “Human dignity is not measured by wealth, but by kindness and good deeds,” the “Good Box”
installed for the House of Invalids and the Children's Home. Donation proceeds will  spent on events
planned in these homes.

 

Information of the deputy dean for work with youth of the faculty of Hydro technical Construction A.I.
Azimov.
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